Convention Committee Report to VAWSC 3-2-24

The 2024 Area Convention will take place August 9-11, 2024 at Natural Bridge Hotel and
Conference Center, Natural Bridge, VA.

We have confirmed all speakers, entertainment and workshops. We are working on the
registration page which will probably go live in mid-late March. We have the hotel link ready to
go once we are ready to open registration.

We are using MailChimp to communicate with the fellowship and will be rolling out more
information after our next Committee meeting in early March.

We have all our volunteers in place for planning committees but we are always looking for
volunteers to help out at the Convention itself. We will have a box to check on the registration

form if you are willing to help out.

Questions should be addressed to Convention@vaalanon.org.

Thank you everyone for your help and interest in the Convention. We promise you a whale of a
good time.

Wendy R
2024 Virginia Area Convention, Co-Chair



